
I am writing to oppose HB 4135. 
 
Having watched two parents die naturally in loving care over the last ten years, providing for them as 
needed was the only humane way to die.   
The body will give up in its time, as God determines our days.  But, before death, simple nutrition and 
hydration for all people is essential. 
 
Trying to speed the process through starvation and dehydration is hardly fair to the dying body, and 
certainly not humane. 
 
I appeal to you to not allow special interests jeopardize the safety of our seniors.  Protect life to the last 
breathe.  Vote against HB 4135. 
 
Thank you. 
D. Kieffer 
Beaverton, OR 
 


